
www.litproductions503.com

Whole Event Pricing is only valid with purchase of DJ services for the night
and the hours will be based on the length of DJ services. All Packages without

DJ services are for 3 hours Minimum and $150 per additonal hour.

Photo Booth
Printer provided with
unlimited prints
Choice of Backdrop
Large Selection of handheld or
wearable props
Photo Booth Attendant Present
Custom Frames/Overlays to
match your event theme
Text/Airdrop Photos or view in
Online Gallery

THE PARTY FAVORPhoto Booth
Choice of Backdrop
Small Selection of handheld or
wearable props
Photo Booth Attendant Present
Custom Frames/Overlays to
match your event theme
Text/Airdrop Photos or view in
Online Gallery

THE CLASSIC

Standalone Photo Booth
No Props or Backdrop
Provided
Best for people that either
have their own props or
backdrop
Custom Frames/Overlays to
match your event theme
Text/Airdrop Photos or view in
Online Gallery

THE STANDALONE

P h o t o  B o o t h  P a c k a g e s


